
Drop off and pick up

K-2nd graders need to be checked-in by the parent in the “A” building MPR.

3rd-6th graders are brought to the gym in the “B” building

● Drop off: 6:00-6:15

● Pick up: 8:00-8:15 **please pick up kids no later than 8:15 PM

Working on the Handbooks:

One of the most beautiful things about Awana is the conversations that parents have with their children

as they work on memory verses together! You can use these handbooks to teach your child the Bible in

your home.

Key Resources for Working on the Handbooks:

1. https://www.fellowshiplife.church/about-awana

a. You can find a 2023-2024 schedule for each handbook

b. And the verses set to music for each handbook

2. Parent Connection Nights - 9/20/23 and 1/24/24

3. Memory activities:

a. Talk about what the verse means

■ Ask if there is a word they don’t understand

■ Have them explain the verse in their own words

b. Draw pictures that represent key words or concepts

c. Act it out together or use hand motions

■ You can lookup keyword in American Sign Language on a website or app like

Handspeak.com

d. Write out the verse longhand on paper or a whiteboard

■ Erase a couple words and re-read it, remembering what goes in the blanks. Repeat this until

the whole verse is memorized.

e. Write out phrases on index cards

■Memorize them one at a time

■Mix them up and try to put them back in order

4. Your child’s Awana leader

a. Our role is to help you teach your child God’s Word

b. We can complement your child’s learning style or ability in club

c. We can help you navigate the book or the award system

d. We can offer suggestions on more learning activities

https://www.fellowshiplife.church/about-awana
https://www.handspeak.com/

